EXHIBIT A

BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING
May 2, 2011

ISSUE: Personnel Appointments and Adjustments

BACKGROUND:
Routine personnel matters, as outlined in attachment, are recommended for approval.

THE RECOMMENDATION IS:
“The Board of Education approve the personnel items as listed.”
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EXHIBIT B
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING
May 2, 2011

ISSUE: Scholarships

CONTACT: Brian Ney, Superintendent

BACKGROUND:

All board members have received copies of scholarship applications for the Ruth E. Jump
Scholarship and Poulter Scholarship. There will be one recipient for the Ruth E. Jump
Scholarship ($1,000) and one recipient for the Poulter Scholarship ($1,000).

The voting ballets are also included with the specifications for each scholarship. Please make
your selection using the letter at the top of each application instead of the students’ name. This
will conceal the recipient’s identity until the Awards Night ceremony on May 25. The student
receiving the most votes will be the winner and those winners will be reported to the guidance
office at the high school.

THE SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION IS:
“to approve the recipients for the Ruth E. Jump Scholarship and Poulter Scholarship.”



EXHIBIT C
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING
May 2, 2011

ISSUE: Request Time Change for May 16, 2011 Board Meeting to 6:00 p.m. due to High
School Band/Vocal Concert

CONTACT: Brian Ney, Superintendent

BACKGROUND:

Due to the high school band/vocal concert being held the same night as our regularly scheduled
board meeting on May 16, 2011, I am requesting that we begin the board meeting at 6:00 p.m. so
that it is over for the start of the concert at 7:30 p.m.

THE SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION IS:
“Change starting time for May 16, 2011 board meeting to 6:00 p.m.”



EXHIBIT D
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING
May 2, 2011

ISSUE: Approve Addition of Kindergarten Section for 2011-2012 School Year

CONTACT: Brian Ney, Superintendent

BACKGROUND:

There are currently 106 students projected for kindergarten for the fall of 2011. We have four
kindergarten teachers this year, each with approximately 20 students. To maintain a comparable
class size, we need to add one section of kindergarten.

There is a classroom available.

THE SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION IS:
“approve the addition of one section of kindergarten for the 2011-12 school year.”
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